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Hello, 

I am writing in support of HB 4148 for the primary purpose stated: HB 4148 will help 

protect wildlife, our environment, and people across Oregon by preventing human-

wildlife conflicts, inspiring wildlife stewardship, supporting wildlife rehabilitation 

efforts, reducing wildlife collisions, and responding to wildlife disease outbreaks. 

Thank-you, 

Laura Nelson 


